
Join us! 
Value of Manure Project

“This study helps us put a number on the value of manure. 
It was very easy to implement without taking my time away." 

Andy Miller, Osterhoudt Farms

We are looking for participants for the 2025 
growing season! Interested? 

Contact Quirine Ketterings (qmk2@cornell.edu) or Juan Carlos Ramos (jr2343@cornell.edu)
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